
Shiloh Springs
FAQ

Is Shiloh Springs a private school? In a way, yes. The educational side of Shiloh Springs is
under the private school umbrella, better defined as a micro-school. A micro-school is exactly
as it sounds, a very small school.

Do the students have to take the STAAR test? No. Due to Shiloh Springs being a non-profit
private entity, students who attend do not have to take the STAAR test.

My child has special needs, would they be allowed to attend school here? The answer to
this truly depends on your child‘s needs. While the teacher and teacher‘s assistant are able to
accommodate most academic based disabilities (such as dyslexia or a learning disability),
Shiloh Springs does not have the support staff to meet the needs of all. We would be more
than happy to help you find the perfect fit for your child if we are unable to meet the most
academic based disabilities (such as dyslexia or a learning disability), Shiloh Springs does not
have the support staff to meet the needs of all. We would be more than happy to help you find
the perfect fit for your child if we are unable to meet their needs.

What does it mean that the academic growth is tailored to the student’s individual needs
rather than constrained by traditional grade levels? This simply means that the teacher will
meet the student exactly where they are at and go from there. This may mean the teacher will
fill gaps needed to progress learning, or the teacher may take their learning to a higher level
than what they would receive in a public school setting. The learning is truly individualized.

Will the mix of age groups work? Yes. The selection of age range was carefully thought
through and has been successful in other programs.

Is there a behavior policy? Yes. At Shiloh Springs we believe that children will make child-like
choices that can be redirected and talked through. However, we also have policies in place
that list out procedures if a student’s behavior becomes challenging, including termination of
enrollment if necessary.

If I decide to start my child as a “part-time student”, but later decide to switch them to “full-
time”, would this be possible? Yes, we would accommodate that.


